

Cancer Research UK PO Box 1561 Oxford OX4 9GZ United Kingdom www.cruk.org

17th September 2021

Dear Gerard

I wanted to write and thank you for the wonderful donation of £1,723.39 for Cancer Research UK.

It was lovely to meet you all and hear about the great success of the Chatsworth Challenge this year. Even with all the uncertainties and obstacles over the past year, you and your team of dedicated volunteers managed to hold such a successful event and raise vital funds for life saving research.

Cancer Research UK's pioneering work into the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of cancer has helped save millions of lives. COVID-19 has hit the charity hard, but we are more focused than ever on our ambition of seeing 3 in 4 people survive their cancer by 2034.

This past year proves, more than any other, the value of research and what can be achieved together. Just like science is our route out of the pandemic, science is our route to beating cancer.

Your continued support is so greatly appreciated and will truly make such a difference. Thank you again and I look forward to supporting you again very soon.

Kind Regards

Kathryn Leverett

Relationship Manager

Cancer Research UK



Supporter reference: 3841619

To the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund,

A big thank you from Macmillan

Thank you so much for raising a fantastic £1,723.89 for Macmillan Cancer Support from your Chatsworth Challenge! This is such an incredible donation and we are so grateful for your continued support. Your amazing donation will make a real difference to people living with cancer, making it possible to fund a Macmillan Nurse for over 1 week. We hope that you enjoyed it, and that you'll pass our thanks on to everyone who helped make it a success. Your effort and enthusiasm will allow us to help everyone with cancer live life as fully as they can, providing physical, financial and emotional support.

How your support helps

At Macmillan, we understand that cancer can impact people's whole life - health, money, families, work; everything. We provide support that's about all these things, helping people live their life with cancer. We advise on work and benefits, and we are always here for emotional support when things get tough. We give people the support, energy and inspiration to feel more like themselves.

Thank you again for being part of the Macmillan team.

With best wishes,

Jessica Trigg Supporter Donations Team **Tel: 0300 1000 200**

Email: fundraising@macmillan.org.uk

macmillan.org.uk | Tweet@macmillancancer | facebook/macmillancancer

DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT: We have used your details to fulfil your request and recorded them on our database so that we can provide you with the best possible support every time you contact us. We promise to keep your details safe and never sell or swap them with anyone. Our privacy policy explains how we keep this promise. If you don't want to hear from us, or change your mind about how we contact you, email contact@macmillan.org.uk or call 0300 1000 200







Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund 20 Ennerdale Avenue DEWSBURY WF12 7NH

08 September 2021

Marie Curie

PO BOX 23897 14 Links Place Edinburgh EH6 9AB

Tel: 0800 716 146 www.mariecurie.org.uk Supporter Ref: 8623197

Dear Supporters,

Like you, at Marie Curie we believe that every day of your life matters. When you are living with a terminal illness you feel that more than ever. And thanks to your kind donation of £1723.39 raised from your Chatsworth Challenge, you will help more people to make the most of the time they have together.

Thanks to you all someone living with a terminal illness will receive practical and emotional support from a Marie Curie Nurse. And most importantly, this vital support is given in the comfort of the person's own home or one of our nine hospices.

In these familiar and comforting environments, someone living with a terminal illness can enjoy the time they have left, surrounded by the people they love. The presence of a Marie Curie Nurse also means they can enjoy the simple things we so often take for granted, such as sitting in their favourite armchair, helping their children with homework, or being able to celebrate special family events.

Your act of kindness will make a difference to so many because without your support, Marie Curie Nurses simply couldn't do their amazing work. Thank you.

For more information on other ways to support or fundraise with Marie Curie please visit www.mariecurie.org.uk or contact Clare Wood on 01274 386190.

Once again, thank you so much for your kindness and support.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Wood

You are receiving this information because we believe you are interested in hearing about our work. To update your contact preferences, including how often you hear from us, email supporter.relations@mariecurie.org.uk or call 0800 716 146. For more information about our Fundraising Promise or privacy policy, visit www.mariecurie.org.uk/privacy



13th August 2021

Mr Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

Dear Mr Mitchell

Donation to the OPA - £574.46

We are writing to express our thanks for the sum of £574.46 which you so kindly donated to the OPA, by way of an annual fundraising walk, The Chatsworth Challenge. We are so grateful!

Your donation will help us continue the fight against this dreadful and preventable disease.

Once again, thank you so much for all your hard work!

Yours sincerely

Drew Matthews OPA